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November 27, 2019 

  
Governor Tim Walz 
Via Aara Johnson, Policy Advisor  
aara.Johnson@state.mn.us  
  
Senator Carla Nelson, Chair 
Senate E-12 Education and Policy Committee 
sen.carla.nelson@senate.mn  
  
Representative Cheryl Youakim, Chair 
House Education Policy 
rep.cheryl.youakim@house.mn  
 
Representative Jim Davnie, Chair 
House Education Finance Division 
rep.jim.davnie@house.mn  

 
Mr. Greg Hubinger, Director 
Legislative Coordinating Commission 
greg.hubinger@lcc.leg.mn  
  
Mr. Ryan Inman, Revisor 
Office of the Revisor of Statutes 
ryan.inman@revisor.mn.gov 
 
Legislative Reference Library  
Attn: Acquisitions Department 
reports@lrl.leg.mn  
 
 

 
 
Subject:   Annual Report on Obsolete, Unnecessary, or Duplicative Rules, as Required by Minnesota Statues, 
Section 14.05, Subdivision 5 
  
Dear Governor, Legislators, Director Hubinger, and Revisor Inman: 
  
Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5, directs the Professional Educator Licensing and Standards 
Board (PELSB) to report to you by December 1 of each year whether any of its rules are obsolete, unnecessary, 
or duplicative of other state or federal statutes or rules. PELSB has reviewed its rules and found that the 
following rule parts to be obsolete: 

 8710.0200 (Fees) 

 8710.0310, subpart 2 (D) (Background checks) 
 
PELSB plans to update these rule parts to align with state statute through the rulemaking RD 4615 in 2020. 
Please let me know if I can provide further assistance. 
  
  
Sincerely, 

 

Michelle Hersh Vaught 

Rulemaking Specialist  

Michelle.Vaught@state.mn.us  
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